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CLOSED SYSTEM NEWSLETTER 

3/19/24 

Texas Law has made the water purveyor (Lake Palo Pinto Area WSC) liable for the 
safety of the water distribution system.  In an effort to maximize the safety of LPPAWSC’s 
distribution system and minimize risk to our members’ assets, LPPAWSC has installed 
dual check valves on each customer’s meter.  This device prevents the back flow of 
water into the main distribution system in an event that the customer contaminates the 
water in their private plumbing system.  LPPAWSC would like to warn all members that a 
dual check valve creates a closed system.  It is necessary that all water heaters have a 
working pressure relief valve (pop off valve) or thermal expansion tank to guard against 
damage from pressure created by thermal expansion.  LPPAWSC recommends that you 
contact a plumbing professional if you do not know the maintenance requirements of your 
hot water tank. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

LPPAWSC Board and Staff 


